CITY OF ROMULUS
PLANNING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING - September 21, 2020

Notice is hereby given that the City of Romulus will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Monday,
September 21, 2020 for the purpose of considering the following:

PDA-2020-001; Fairways at Gateway Planned Development Area (PDA) Amendment, to mod-
ify the type of residential structures allowed in The Fairways at Gateway Sub No. 3, Lots 220, 221
and 222 (Parcels No. 80-009-001-0220-000, 80-009-001-0221-000, & 80-009-001-0222-000); and
Parcel No. 80-009-99-0001-707

The public hearing will be held via the ZOOM Meeting app.
Join Zoom Meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82333847219
Dial by your location: 1-312-626-6799

Meeting ID: 823 3384 7219

Written comments may be submitted and should be addressed to the Planning Department, 12600
Wayne Road, Romulus, MI 48174-1485 or planning@romulusgov.com.

Persons with disabilities who need accommodations to effectively participate in the meeting should
contact the Carol Maise, City Planner at 734-955-4530 or send an email to
planning@romulusgov.com by 8:00 a.m. the day of the meeting to request assistance. Closed
Captions will be provided upon request.

Publish: September 3, 2020

RMO524 - 090320 2.5 x 4.227




